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FIRST REMINDER - ACTION REQUIRED

Scan the QR code or
visit our website for more

information and to find
the dealer nearest you.

www.suzukicycles.com
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1 WHY HAVE YOU RECEIVED THIS NOTICE?
In June 2019, owners of select 2018-2019 UH200A (Burgman 200) scooters were
notified of an important Safety Recall regarding the replacement of the continuously
variable transmission (CVT) drive plate.

Parts are available to complete this important Safety Recall.

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO?
• Schedule your FREE repair as soon as possible.
• Contact your nearest Suzuki Dealer to schedule an appointment.
• Provide the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) from the front of this card.

OPERATING YOUR SCOOTER WITHOUT THE REPAIR BEING DONE MAY
BREAK THE CVT, CAUSING A LOSS OF POWER TO THE REAR WHEEL
AND INCREASING THE RISK OF A CRASH.

Thank you for being a Suzuki customer and for your commitment to safety.

Suzuki Motor of America, Inc.

www.suzukicycles.com
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